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Virtual Learning Continues! 
Thank you to those of you who tuned in to our live stream on 
Facebook. If you missed it, you can see the video on our page. As 
discussed, our goals for this upcoming week are to maintain 
stability and routine for our students, while also allowing 
everyone to take a collective breath and the necessary space to 
catch up, adjust, plan, and enjoy time with family. We will achieve 
this by providing engaging opportunities that will give our Bridge 
Builders time to review skills and concepts learned, engage in 
interactive science and social studies projects, check in with 
teachers, and spend time with family.

As per orders from Governor Cuomo, NY schools will remain 
physically closed through April 29th, and we will continue 
forward with Virtual Learning. As updates to this timeline 
change, we will continue to keep everyone up to date.

Issue 3 1

Daily Attendance 

Attendance continues to be 
taken daily through Bridge 
Builders’ interaction with the 
teacher and Google Classroom. 
This includes, but is not limited 
to answering the Morning 
Meeting question, turning in 
assignments, or communication 
with the teacher. We understand 
family work schedules and other 
situations can make logging on 
during school hours difficult at 
times, thus we are accepting 
daily assignments until 8pm. 

NEW Live Teaching 

All classroom teachers will be 
conducting a live Q&A teaching 
session on Wednesday, April 
15th. If they have not done so 
already, they will communicate 
the time to you. All related 
services will continue this week 
as scheduled. 

Starting the week of Monday, 
April 20th, our three live 
teaching sessions will resume on 
Monday, Wednesday, and 
Friday. The teachers will also 
communicate their lesson 
schedules with you.
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Social Emotional Learning Challenge 
We’ve been challenged to 100% participation in the Social 
Emotional Learning Passport Challenge. We’ve mailed your 
passport to you, so keep an eye out! Complete this challenge by 
drawing a smiley face after completing each activity on the pages 
of your SEL Passport. Upload a video flipping through your 
completed passport onto Google Classroom. Here’s a link to your 
passport, just in case: SEL Passport.

 

The Next Two Weeks… 

Issue 3 2

Family Self-Care Corner 

Your family’s health and safety is 
our top priority! Please use these 
resources to unplug, reconnect, 
and take care of those you love: 

Managing Indoor Boredom 

Navigating Screen Time 

Visit Ms. G’s Social Emotional 
Learning Google Classroom for 
more activities. 

Virtual Spirit Days 

Virtual Spirit Days will return on 
Monday, April 20th. Take a look at 
the upcoming themes: 

April  20 -  Disney Day 
Dress up as your favorite Disney 
character. All princesses and 
villains are welcome! 

April 22 - Selfie Day 
Say cheese! Send us a picture of 
our favorite people, YOU. 

April 24 - Mismatch Day 
Dress up in your most mixed up, 
backwards, and wacky outfits.

https://www.nationwidechildrens.org/giving/on-our-sleeves/find-help/tools-for-you/managing-indoor-boredom
https://www.nationwidechildrens.org/giving/on-our-sleeves/find-help/tools-for-you/screen-time
https://www.nationwidechildrens.org/giving/on-our-sleeves/find-help/tools-for-you/managing-indoor-boredom
https://www.nationwidechildrens.org/giving/on-our-sleeves/find-help/tools-for-you/screen-time
https://www.cfchildren.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/1232-SEL-passport-spring-2020-pdf.pdf
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